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Upcoming 
Events & Trips 

 

Meet the Teacher

– Thursday 6th   

October 5:30pm 

 

Reading Workshop- 

Wednesday 12th    

October 9.15 am 

 

School Closes for 

Half Term– Friday 

21st October 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: The Bear Under 
The Stairs  

Words of the week: slammed, dreamed,  
stinky  

Letter of the week: S  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Spare Clothes : Please ensure your child has a spare 

set of clothes. This is not only for children who have 

toilet accidents but also for water and outdoor play. If 

anyone has any unwanted clothes, please could you 

donate this too. 

 

Book Bags & Signing: Reading books have been   

allocated this week so please could you ensure that 

your child has a book bag or bag to put their book, 

reading records and any letters. We will not change 

reading books unless records are signed. 

 

Nut Free School: Just a gentle reminder that we are a 

nut-free school. This includes tree nuts and products 

such as humus, pesto and Nutella.  

 

Thank you for your  involvement in our recent Stay & 

Play. The children have been really excited about their 

reading books, so thank you for supporting us with  

promoting reading.  

 

 
Fortnightly Family Task 
 

Autumn is coming and lots of leaves are beginning to fall. Can 

you collect some Autumn objects and bring them to school?  Oswald Road  


